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Children in Need 2023 – the children 

and staff have all looked great in their 

clothes today for Children in 

Need.  So far, we have raised an 

incredible £153.75.  Thank you 

so much! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 have been very busy today with lots of 

‘Pudsey’ activities. 

Events coming up! 
Nov-23 
Mon 20th Nov – FOWS AGM 7:30PM 
Thurs 30th Nov – Whole School Flu Vacc  
Thurs 30th Nov – Y5/6 Tag Rugby Mega 
Fest at Wymondham Rugby Club 
Dec-23 
Fri 1st Dec – FOWS Non-uniform Day 
Tues 5th Dec – KS2 Nativity 9:30AM-11AM 
and 5:30PM-7PM 
Thurs 7th Dec – Class 2 Family Lunch 
Fri 8th Dec – Class 2 Family Lunch 
Weds 13th, Thurs 14th & Fri 15th Dec – KS1 
Nativity 
Weds 13th – NHS re-screening for YR & Y6 
(for re-tests and absent children) 
Thurs 14th – Whole School Christmas 
Lunch 
Fri 15th Dec – FOWS Christmas Fayre at 
3PM 
Mon 18th Dec – FOWS Santa Run 
Mon 18th Dec – KS2 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Tues 19th Dec – KS1 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Weds 20th Dec – Christingle 1:30PM (Y6 
Parents Welcome) 
Weds 20th Dec – FOWS Christmas Disco 
5:30PM-8PM at Wreningham Village Hall 
Weds 20th Dec – Last Day of Term 
Thurs 21st Dec to Weds 3rd Jan (incl) – 
Christmas Holiday 
Thurs 4th Jan – Back to School 
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 “Last week, Class 4 went on a 3 day trip  
  to Horstead. It was a thrilling experience 
and everyone truly enjoyed it.  The activities were exciting and adventurous, 
we did the crate stack challenge, a zip wire, archery, ‘Jacob’s ladder’ and  
canoeing.  We also had a night walk and a bonfire.  All of the staff there 
welcomed us in and made it a remarkable trip.” Written by Daisy (year 6). 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

 We are pleased to  

  announce that we  

  have completed  

  successful  

  recruitment this 

week and welcome Kate Brewster and 

Rebekah Delf to our team.  Kate and 

Rebekah will be joining us as Teaching 

Assistants over the next few weeks and 

will be primarily based in classes 1 and 2. 

The School Council played a vital part in 

the interview process and worked on 

their question set with Mr Jones.  One 

question in particular which was asked 

was “A love of books is really important in 

our school. What is your favourite book?”.  

This is just an example of a question 

which relates to the school’s ethos of our 

love of books and reading. 

  

 
Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Connie Rose   Class 2: Phoebe C, Reuben 
Class 3: Matilda, Lily   Class 4: Rupert, Class 4   
 
 

  Don’t forget  

   to help raise 

funds for the school by logging on to 

the easy fundraising app. 

 Message from the  

  School Council –  

  thank you for all of  

  the cakes donated for  

  our cake sale at the  

  end of last half term. 

We are pleased to say that we  

 raised £76.20. 

  

    

   

 

 

On Thursday, Class 3 attended 

an all age service at Wreningham 

All Saints Church, this gave them 

an opportunity to meet the local 

parishioners also in attendance. 
One pupil gave a lovely account 

of their experience after the 

service stating “after I go to 

Church I always feel so much 

better”. 

 


